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Maintenance of Way ~ Work Equipment Bulletin 
 
DATE: 6 June 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Spike Puller Head Adjusting Screw Kits 
 
RATING: DIRECTIVE ALERT 
 (Action is required) (Potential Problem) 
 
 INFORMATION PRODUCT IMPROVEMENT 
 (Action is optional) (Enhance Product) 

 
 
MACHINE MODEL(S): SP2R, Super Claws, Grabbers  
 
SERIAL NUMBER(S): ALL S/N’S  
  
 
SUMMARY: Old adjustment screws required thread ends to act as stops. The new 

design utilizes the split plate (57101146) & machined surfaces on the 
adjustment thread for stops. 

 
OPERATIONAL IMPACT: Adjustment screw threads would rollover on themselves creating slop in 

the workhead.   
 
ACTION: If you are experiencing this issue Nordco recommends replacing your 

adjusting screw. As a minimum, Nordco recommends that the screws 
be replaced in pairs.  However, Nordco does offer three different kits 
depending on your needs.  See other side for more detail on the kits. 

 
 Please contact NORDCO Parts Department at 1-800-647-1724 to order 

your kit. 
 
WARRANTY: None 
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